
 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
   

Newsletter 29th November 2019 

Issue 12 

Announcements 

 

Corpus Christi Parish Christmas Draw 
 
Thank you for supporting the Parish Christmas Draw.  Counterfoils and 
money can be returned to the school office along with any unsold 
tickets.  The Grand Draw will take place during the Parish Christmas 
Party which will be held on Saturday 14th December 2019 at 7pm.  
  
Applications for Reception Class 2020 

 
Nursery parents need to apply online through your home borough for 
your child’s Reception Class place 2020.  The application process is 
now open and closes on Tuesday 15th January 2020. 
 
Christmas Trees 
 
Christmas trees will be delivered to school next Friday 6th Dec.  You 
can collect your tree between 2.30pm & 4.30pm from the Nursery 
playground.   

  

 

 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 Event One 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sat 30th 
Nov  
12 noon – 
4pm  
Mon 2nd 
Dec 

3.30pm – 4.30pm School 
Council Meeting 

Fri 6th 
Dec 

Christmas Tree Deliveries 
2.30pm – 4.30pm Christmas 
Tree collection from Nursery 
Playground 

 
After School Activity Clubs  

Spring Term 2020 

29/11/2019 – Clubs Booklet and 

questionnaire will be released 

12/12/2019 – Outstanding Balances 

must be cleared by this date 

13/12/2019 – Deadline for 

applications 

18/12/2019 – Successful applications 

will be notified 

03/01/2020 – Payment must be made 

to secure your child’s place 

06/01/2020 – Any unsecured places 

will be released on a first come first 

served basis. Please follow the link 

below to complete the survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/A

SCSpring20 

Deposits for Residential Trips 2020 – 

Years 4, 5 & 6 

Deposits should now have been paid 

for your child’s residential trip next 

year. 

Year 5 Trip to Royal Opera House  

Year 5 are visiting The Royal Opera 

House in Covent Garden on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 17th December. 

The cost of the trip is £15.00 and the 

payment is now available on 

Parentpay. 

 

From the Headteachers 

Steve McQueen Year 3 
 

Last academic year the children in Year 3 took part an art project organised 
by the Tate Britain and the artist Steve McQueen. This exhibition has just 
opened in the gallery. The children in Year 4 will be visiting to see their 
photographs in the New Year. In the meantime if you or your family are 
visiting the Tate Britain the Corpus Christi children are in exhibition area 
number 23.   
 
 
Christmas Carol Singing 
 

The school choir will be singing carols at Sainsbury’s Tulse Hill from 3.45 
pm today, then onto Brixton to sing at the Department store and Morley’s. 
The Corpus Christi School Band will also be playing tomorrow from 12.30pm 
tomorrow (Saturday) in the Nursery Playground. We thank Miss Kriechbaum 
and Miss Brown for all their preparations towards this event and we hope 
to see as many as possible of you at these events to support the children 
and the school. 
 
Parking 
 

We thank parents for being considerate when parking at drop off and pick 
up. The yellow zig zag lines must not be parked on, which is clearly marked 
on the road. School signs also indicate where parking should not take place, 
as we need to ensure children can see the road clearly so that they are 
able to cross roads safely. Also please avoid doing ‘3 points turns’ in the 
road as it often causes congestion and can be a danger to the children at 
an already busy time. It is much safer to all if you drive around the block.  
Thanks again for all your support and co-operation. 
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CLASS % 

7 100 

8 100 

11 100 

14 99.2 

2 98.7 

10 98.5 

5 98.3 

13 98.1 

4 97.2 

6 97.2 

1 96.9 

9 96.8 

3 95.7 

12 95.0 

N 93.9 

Attendance  

18h Nov – 22nd Nov 2019 

 

Parents’ Zone 

Congratulations to Classes 
7, 8 & 11 on their 100% 

attendance. 

Parents’ Association News 

12 noon – 4pm  

Saturday 30th November 
 We welcome parents, friends and family to 

join in the festivities tomorrow.  Music,  
mulled wine, mince pies, cakes, Fr Christmas, 
lots of activities for children, bargains to be 

had, tombolas, fantastic raffle, friendly faces 
and much more! 

 
Thank you to all parents who have, over the 

past few months, helped prepare, make, bake 

and provide goodies for our Christmas Fair 

International Food Hall 

Food for the ‘Food Hall’ can be dropped off to 

the Church Hall from 9am on Saturday morning 

and during the day. Please label clearly any 

dishes, plates with your name so they can be 

returned. 

Cakes & Home Produce 

Please bring your home made treats, cakes and 

biscuits to the stall tomorrow morning.  

 Raffle tickets 

Thank you to everyone who have bought and 

returned raffle tickets.  More will be available 

at the fair.  Please do try your luck and 

hopefully win one or some of our amazing 

prizes.   

 

 

Tickets will be available on Saturday at Santa’s 

Grotto if you have not bought one already. 

Merit Awards for the week 
ending 22nd Nov 2019 

 
Nursery P/T Freddie Mc 

Nursery F/T James W 

Class 1 Aaron A 

Class 2 Manny B 

Class 3  High C 

Class 4  Lyvann  

Class 5 Orla K 

Class 6 Eashan R 

Class 7  Felix F 

Class 8 Samuel W 

Class 9 Darcy S 

Class 10  Jaydon G 

Class 11  Ella G d P 

Class 12  Olivia- Grace B 

Class 13 Leo S 

Class 14 Matias M G 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact one of 

our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Wellness Kits Christmas 2019 
 

Thank you very much for the 
donations received so far.  

Donations can be brought to the 
school office for the homeless 

charity this Christmas.  Items that 
are needed are warm socks, hats, 

gloves & scarves.  Toiletries 
including toothpaste, toothbrushes 

& deodorant. 
 

*** 

Child Care Needed 

Au pair or child-minder required to 

take two CC children (nursery and 

year 3) to school on the last two 

Thursdays and Fridays of this term 

(12th, 13th,19th, 20th Dec). 

They can be collected at 8am from 

home in Holmewood Gardens SW2 

or arrangements can be made to 

meet locally for convenience after 

8am.For more info please call Lucy 

on 07967647486. 

 

You can follow Corpus Christi 
School on twitter and keep up to 
date with the latest news, trips 

and events that happen during the 

school year. 
  

Find us on  
twitter@ccbrixton 

 

Class 9 had a wonderful trip to 
Dulwich College this week. 

 

 

Nursery 
children 

enjoyed a 
trip to 
Brixton 

windmill 
and made 

bread this 

week. 
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